
MEMO 

To: CASLPM Registrants 

The Council of the College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba 
regrets to announce that our current registrar/executive director, Stephanie Gordon, is leaving 
the College for new opportunities. Stephanie has accepted a position as the Director of Public 
Health and Early Childhood Services with Health PEI in Prince Edward Island. 

Stephanie’s time with CASLPM was shorter than we had hoped, and we wish her all the best. 
We thank Stephanie for her leadership at CASLPM during her time as registrar, helping our 
organization and registrants navigate the first 14 months of the pandemic.  Stephanie’s last full 
working day with the College will be Friday May 28, 2021 however she also plans to present her 
registrar’s report at the Annual General Meeting on Tuesday June 1st.  

Council members will be supporting the office until an interim registrar has been appointed. 
Stephanie’s departure does mean that the College will be short-staffed for the time being and 
we ask registrants for patience during this transition period. 

Please continue to contact the office with any time sensitive issues as necessary: 
office@caslpm.ca  

 

Regards, 

CASLPM Council 
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